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Welcome back and Happy New Year!  
 
It was so lovely to see you all this morning. The children have come in so well and 

have been telling us all about their holidays already!  
 
Before Christmas I sent out a very short questionnaire, thank you to those who 

managed to complete it. We have had 10 responses so far. If you are able to 
complete it and have not yet done so, here is the 
link https://forms.gle/raQG2G67WQwEaf3a7  

 
Coffee mornings- we have three coffee mornings this term-  
11th- curriculum updates (Mrs Dickson will be released for the first 15 minutes to 

join us for coffee) 
26th- Showbie and 'show off'- celebration of partnership (Mrs Chilton will be 
released for the first 15 minutes to join us for coffee) 

8th- Our termly SENCo meeting. Mrs Atkinson SENCo will join us for an informal 
chat/catch up session  
 

And the news that all the children have been waiting for.... 
 

Huxley's Got Talent!!! This year's HGT will be held on 14th February (Valentine’s 
day!) 3.30-4.45 (finish time depending on how many enter!) Please can you let me 
know if your child is entering as last year we had a few impromptu acts on the day- 

which was lovely but meant that it went on longer than anticipated and I didn't have 
enough sweets for each act! You may remember last year there was also a science 
challenge and that was judged too by the HGT judges. This year there is a DT 

challenge linked to the children's DT unit this term. Details will be shared with you in 
due course. 
 

Many thanks  
 

https://forms.gle/raQG2G67WQwEaf3a7

